
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
DESIGN REVIEW SUBCOMMITTEE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of West Hollywood Planning 
Commission’s Design Review Subcommittee regularly scheduled 
meetings at 5:30 P.M. have been CANCELLED due to a lack of agenda 
items on: 
 

THURSDAY, JULY 9, 2015 
THURSDAY, JULY 23, 2015 

 
 
THE NEXT MEETING of the West Hollywood Planning Commission’s 
Design Review Subcommittee will be a specially scheduled meeting on 
Thursday, August 6, 2015 at 5:30 p.m., West Hollywood Park Council 
Chambers – Closed Session Room, 625 N. San Vicente Boulevard, 
West Hollywood, California. 
 
 

 David K. Gillig 
  

 DAVID K. GILLIG 
Administrative Specialist to the  
Assistant Community Development Director 
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